
John V Heveroh, SAINT PETERS, MO.
Please  extend the approval for the pipeline to operate for the full winter 
heating season. We residents count on natural gas to heat our homes and our 
water. Terminating this pipeline December 13 will affect thousands of people 
in the St. Louis, MO area.

Setting this deadline of 13 December, will hit right in the most severe 
portion of winter. If this is not extended there will be extremely 
detrimental consequences for natural gas users.

Concerned natural gas user,
John V. Heveroh
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